
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To	the	Open	Access	College	Community	
	
	
It	 is	with	great	pleasure	that	I	announce	the	reappointment	of	Julie	Taylor	as	Principal	of	Open	
Access	College	for	the	next	five	years.	
	
Along	with	the	selection	committee	that	 included	Governing	Council	and	staff	representation,	 I	
am	confident	 that	 the	college	 is	well	placed	to	continue	 its	ongoing	development	under	 Julie’s	
leadership.	
	
As	Education	Director	I	wish	the	community	well	and	look	forward	to	working	closely	with	Julie	in	
the	ensuing	years	 to	 further	 improve	the	educational	outcomes	and	opportunities	 for	all	Open	
Access	College	students	and	families.	
	
	

	
	
Greg	Petherick	
Education	Director	
Felixstow	Education	Office	
	
25	June	2018	
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